Join the Registration Appeal Committee of the
Nova Scotia Regulator of Paramedicine: Serve the
Public Interest in Paramedicine!

Who is the Nova Scotia Regulator of Paramedicine!

The Nova Scotia Regulator of Paramedicine proudly upholds the responsibility of regulating
paramedicine to protect the public interest. We are seeking passionate public representatives
who are eager to actively contribute to this important work!

Your Voice Matters!

The Board of the Nova Scotia Regulator of Paramedicine is seeking dedicated public
representatives to join the Registration Appeal Committee to help uphold the criteria of
registration and licensing within the paramedicine profession. This committee plays a crucial
role in ensuring fair processes that protect the public interest.

About the Committee:
The Registration Appeal Committee is responsible for:

e Hearing appeals related to decisions made by the Registration Committee regarding
competence assessments.

e Ensuring that all appeals are handled with transparency and fairness.

¢ Rendering decisions with clear explanations in a timely manner.

What We’re Looking For:
We invite candidates who demonstrate the following qualities:

« Commitment to Engagement: Eager to actively participate in hearings and discussions.

e Analytical Skills: Ability to thoughtfully analyse information and reason through
complex issues.

e Collaborative Mindset: Work effectively with a diverse team to achieve common goals.

¢ Inclusivity Advocate: Foster an environment that welcomes diverse perspectives.

o Effective Communicator: Clearly articulate ideas and decisions.

Knowledge and Skills:
Candidates should have, or be willing to learn about:

e The purpose of professional self-regulation.

¢ Maintaining confidentiality.

e Cultural safety and humility.

e Procedural fairness.

¢ Identifying and managing conflicts of interest.



Diversity is Key:

We encourage applications from individuals of all backgrounds, including those identifying as
Indigenous, from various cultural backgrounds, representing different genders, abilities, and
ages. Your unique perspective will enhance our decision-making process.

Support and Orientation:

Successful candidates will receive thorough orientation to ensure you feel confident in your
new role.

Ready to make a meaningful impact?
Your involvement is vital in protecting the public interest in the practice of paramedicine!

Apply now to become a public representative member on the Registration Appeal
Committee!

We ask you to provide a cover letter and resume to Karl Kowalczyk, Executive
Director/Registrar by November 18, 2024. You may send your documentation via e-mail
(karl.kowalczyk@nsrop.ca) or regular mail to: Nova Scotia Regulator of Paramedicine,
Attention: Karl Kowalczyk, Executive Director/Registrar, 202 — 1597 Bedford Hwy, Bedford, NS,
B4A 1E7
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